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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Call for Nomination during the 7th AHP Conference in Indonesia

1 message

BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> Thu, Sep 22, 2022 at 3:12 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Pambc Cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>, PAMBCS DENR10
<r10.pambs@gmail.com>, Yahoo! Mail <pawczmscaraga@yahoo.com>, PABES PABES <pabescaraga2020@gmail.com>, pambcs
denr12 <pambcs12@gmail.com>, pawd regionxi <pawd_regionxi@yahoo.com>, Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park
<tubbataha88@gmail.com>, Tubbataha Reefs Natural Park <tmo@tubbatahareefs.org>, "Mt. Kitanglad PAMB"
<kitangladpamb@gmail.com>, "Mt. Hamiguitan PA DENR XI" <hamiguitan.protect@gmail.com>, pasu_malindang@yahoo.com,
PASu Agusan Marsh <pasuamws@gmail.com>, PA-Camiguin MTHNM <mthnm.camiguin@gmail.com>, MIBNP PAMO
<mibnppao.occmin04@gmail.com>, mtaponaturalpark@gmail.com, r10.mtmalindang.pa@gmail.com

Dear AHP Managers,

This has reference to our September 13, 2022 Memorandum relative to the call for nomination for the 7th AHP Conference. 
Please be informed that the new dates  will be on 30 October to 04 November 2022. Attached is the Memorandum from ACB on
the new dates for reference. We hope to receive the names of the nominees ASAP for our endorsement to ACB. 

Thank you!

National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau

Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center

Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232


Confidentiality Notice: The contents of this message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may
contain confidential and/or privileged information that may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient of this message, or if this message has been addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply
email and then delete this message and any attachments from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful.

On Thu, Sep 15, 2022 at 5:56 PM BMB Npd <npd@bmb.gov.ph> wrote:

This is in reference to the  Memorandum dated 02 September 2022 of Executive Director Theresa Mundita S.

Lim of the
ASEAN Centre for Biodiversity (ACB) relative to the upcoming 7th
ASEAN Heritage Parks Conference to be
held tentatively in October 2022 in
Indonesia.
 

Relative thereto, the ACB is soliciting three
participants each from your respective AHPs comprising of the
AHP Managers or
the Protected Area Superintendents (PASus), 1 staff from the Protected Area
Management Office
and 1 key stakeholder or an active member of the Protected
Area Management Board (PAMB). In the case of Mt. Apo
Natural Park, please
consider representative from the Cotabato side to compose the three
representatives required
by ACB. Kindly send in the names of your nominees on
 or before 23 September 2022 to this Bureau thru
npd@bmb.gov.ph. 



Please be informed that as of today, the ACB is still coordinating with the  Ministry of Environment and

Forestry (MOEF) of Indonesia on the new schedule. 


Thank you!



National Parks Division

DENR - Biodiversity Management Bureau
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center

Quezon Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Trunkline: (02) 8924-6031 loc. 232
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